
             
 

16th March 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents and extended school family, 

 

The Home School Association (H.S.A.) is holding the Annual General Meeting on 

Tuesday 28th March 2017 at 6pm.  Light refreshments will be served 

 

As your children attend St Bernadette’s you are all automatically members of the 

H.S.A. 

 

The H.S.A. are looking for new members and fresh ideas. (The more the merrier.) 

 

The agenda is: 

 

1. Welcome  

2. Treasure’s report 

3. Appointing of Chair 

4. Appointing of secretary 

5. Appointing of treasurer  

(If you wish to know more about these roles please contact Mrs Duke.) 

6. Breaking in to small groups to discuss –  

a. How you would like the school to progress. 

b.  Ideas of how can we raise funds for the school 

 

We hope to see you at the AGM 

 

 

Denise Duke 

Pastoral and volunteer co-ordinator 

 

 

 

 


